
 

 

NSB September 2020 School Opening 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well.  

Following the government guidance on opening schools for September, which was issued last 

week, a decision has been made on the plans for the first few days of the new NSB school 

year which are of relevance to parents / carers. In order to enable a supported and safe 

transition of all students we will be conducting a minor phased return of year groups. This 

schedule will help to ensure that our new students have the best opportunity of settling 

positively into the school after missing their normal  induction days during the summer term. 

Monday August 31st   Holiday 

Tuesday September 1st Teacher Training Day (as scheduled) 

Wednesday September 2nd  Teacher Training Day (as scheduled)  

Thursday September 3rd:  Year 7 and Year 12 students only (Year 7 or Year 12 in 

September 2020)  

Friday September 4th:  All students return 

Details of all other reopening information will be included in a Headmaster’s letter to parents 

and carers next week.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Matt Kneeshaw 

Deputy Headmaster 


